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Wednesday 30th October 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I hope that you all enjoyed a lovely half term holiday; here are a few news items for you. 

 

Aldi Stickers – Thank you to everyone who has already sent Aldi stickers into school, we have now 

filled two posters; that’s 600 stickers!  For each poster filled we receive a new sports kit and are 

entered in the competition to win £20,000 – please keep collecting the stickers, the promotion ends 

this Sunday (3rd November). 

 

Six Book Challenge – I have received some completed challenge cards and some wonderful 

photographs of reading taking place in unusual safe places!  If your child has taken part in the 

challenge please send completed cards and photographs into school by Friday, at the latest.  

 

Parents’ Evening – The Autumn term Parents’ Evening is taking place on Tuesday 19th November after 

school, it is an opportunity for you to have a five minute appointment with your child’s class teacher 

to find out how they are progressing so far this year.  Appointment letters will be sent out later this 

week please put the date in your diary/phone as it is extremely important that your child sees you 

working together with us in school. 

 

Flu Vaccinations – The nasal flu vaccinations are taking place this Friday (1st November); parental 

written consent has to be given if you would like your child to receive the vaccination. 

 

Payments – All dinner monies/breakfast club monies must be paid in advance; via Parentpay or in cash 

to your child’s classteacher. 

 

Breakfast Club – It is a requirement that all parents/carers, who send their child(ren) to Breakfast 

Club, must enter the school building to complete the Breakfast Club register at 8.15 a.m. 

 

Attendance – Our whole school attendance last half term was 95.37%, this is below our school target 

that has been set by the Educational Welfare Officer.  Please remember that there is not an 

entitlement for pupils to take holidays in term time, no holidays will be authorised and 

parents/carers can receive a fine from the Local Authority. 

 

Poppy Appeal – From Friday we are selling poppies on behalf of The British Legion, minimum donation 

20 pence. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss Barker          


